[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parent/Grandparent/Carer
 
 
STEP AHEAD IN MATHS - SUPPORT YOUR CHILD COURSE
 
•	Do fractions, decimals and percentages puzzle you?
•	Do you want to know more about how the children learn Maths in school and how to support them?
•	Would you like to improve your own Maths skills and perhaps go on to take a recognised qualification?
•	Come and join our free and friendly on-line group and use the opportunity to meet other parents!
 
The strategies taught to primary school children have changed greatly in recent years, as you may know if you have tried to help your child with homework! This is true even for the youngest parents. It’s good to be ahead of the children. See below what other parents have said about this course.
 
A tutor from Realise Futures Family Learning will be running a free 7 week course in Hadleigh Community Primary School for parents/carers of primary age children on Wednesday afternoons from 12.45pm to 3.15pm starting on 24th April 2024, (please note there will be no session on 15th May as it is SATs week, or during the half term break).  Don’t worry if you need to arrive late or leave early for a session, perhaps to drop or pick up a younger child – the tutor Bernadette, is flexible and understands how busy lives can be. Please discuss any problems with her.
 
If you would like to join this popular course, please either email bernadette.white@realisefutures.org direct and indicate which school you are from, or you can email the school office@hadcps.uk 
 
Places will be allocated on a ‘first come first served’ basis. If you do not hear from us please assume that you have a place on the course.
 
If you have any additional support needs that you would like us to be made aware of, please telephone 07734 571338 or email the tutor on bernadette.white@realisefutures.org.
 
The tutor Bernadette White, looks forward to seeing you.
 
Yours sincerely
 
G. Pilkington, Head Teacher
